LEEDS DOMESTIC WATERUSERS ASSOCIATION
1901 Silver Reef Drive, P.O. Box 460627, Leeds, Utah   84746-0627

Ph:  435-879-0278 www.LDWAutah.org //  E: LDWAcorp@infowest.com ________________________________________________________________________________________
January 02, 2014
Dear Shareholders,
First and foremost, our sincerest thanks to all for your support.  We look forward to continued growth in 2014, financially strengthening the Association and working proactively to upgrade our infrastructure.  

LDWA’s 2013 end of year financial status is in the black for the 2nd year in a row, in part due to implementation of administrative policies and procedures, and diligence working within the projected budget.  For shareholder review, the LDWA 2012-2013 Profit & Loss Statements and the proposed 2014 Budget will be posted no later than January 10, 2014 on the home page of the website at www.ldwautah.org.  Hard copies are also available at the LDWA office and will be provided at the Annual Shareholder Meeting.
Accomplishments have been many and include the start of installation of all new service lines downtown.  Our goal is to complete installation of all new lines within the next two (2) years.  LDWA has passed all monthly water quality tests for over 2 years.  The water storage tanks have been repainted per DDW/DEQ specifications, the tank interiors have been cleaned, and loss of water has been significantly reduced through conscientious monitoring of our water sources.  The tanks and source areas have been secured.  Future plans include additional upgrading to ensure our culinary water is protected and water quality is maintained.
This year’s Annual Shareholder Meeting will be held at 7:00 pm on Tuesday, February 4, 2014, at Leeds Town Hall, 218 N. Main Street in Leeds.  This year the three board member seats up for election are held by Danielle Stirling, Ron Cundick & John Markovich, and all have agreed to run for re-election/election.  In addition to electing board members, all shareholders of official record in good standing as of January 5, 2014 and in attendance at the meeting will vote on proposed amendments to the bylaws [please see enclosures].  Shareholder suggestions for the amendments will be accepted through January 21, 2014 and can be mailed, dropped off at the office, or emailed through the website.  Shareholders will also have a final opportunity to ask questions and comment at the February 4 Shareholder Meeting prior to voting.  
For additional information on shareholder qualifications for voting, please visit LDWA’s website at http://www.ldwautah.org/ELECTION_VOTING_BYLAWS.html.  

We look forward to seeing you February 4, 2014.  
Sincerely and on behalf of the LDWA Board & Staff,
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Elliott  Sheltman , President //  Jim Vasquez, Vice President // Danielle Stirling, Treasurer //  Ron Cundick &  John Markovich, Board Members

Mark Osmer , Senior Field Operations //  Karen Markovich, Administrative Manager-Corporate Secretary


